
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
WATER DEPARTMENT 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
For Immediate Release    Contact: Water Distribution Department 
December 10, 2024                (315) 785-8870 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 500 Block Mill Street  
 
 

The City of Watertown’s Water Distribution crews will be performing service repair 
work Tuesday, December 10,2024. The street will be down to one lane at 548 Mill with a 
detour in place.  Work is expected to be completed by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday. The City of 
Watertown Water Distribution Department will provide updates if this work will not be 
completed as planned. 
 

Water Distribution crews will follow standard protocol to establish traffic control on-site 
while the project is underway.  Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes on this date.  
If traveling through, motorists should exercise caution when encountering work crews and 
work zones. 
 

The Water Distribution Department would like to thank you for your patience and 
cooperation while this work is completed. 
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